
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Auburn Public Library is now fine-free! 
 

Starting February 11, 2025, the Auburn Public Library will no longer be charging 

late fees for the overwhelming majority of its items if they are returned overdue.  

As long as you return a book, DVD, music CD, etc. undamaged, there will be no 

overdue fee charged no matter how late the item is.  Not only that, but we’ll be 
waiving any old overdue fines that still remain on patron accounts.  Have you 

been hesitating to use the library because of an ancient fine on your account?  

Feel free to swing by the library and we’ll be happy to wipe the slate clean!   
 

 

What will no longer result in a fine? 

• Returning a book late 

• Returning a DVD or Blu-ray late 

• Returning a music CD or audiobook CD late 

• Returning a magazine late 

• Returning items borrowed from other libraries late (as long as they are 
returned at Auburn) 

 

What may still result in a fine? 

• Returning a museum pass late 

• Returning a Library of Things item late 

• Returning a library item damaged or missing a piece 

• Losing/failing to ever return a library item 
 

 

*Even though the Auburn Public Library is no longer charging fines, please do try to return items on time so that 

other patrons can enjoy them.  
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